
From:  George Skarpelos <George@myhunc.com>

Sent time:  04/20/2020 05:09:39 PM

To:  councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; David Ryu <david.ryu@lacity.org>; vince.bertoni@lacity.org; Mindy Nguyen <mindy.nguyen@lacity.org>

Cc:  
craig.bullock@lacity.org; Emma Howard <emma.howard@lacity.org>; Sean Starkey <sean.starkey@lacity.org>; Rachel Fox
<rachel.fox@lacity.org>; Jeanne Min <jeanne.min@lacity.org>; Nicholas Greif <nicholas.greif@lacity.org>; Jim Van Dusen <Jim@myhunc.com>;
Adam Miller <adam@myhunc.com>; Erin Penner <Erin@myhunc.com>; Tom Meredith <Tom@myhunc.com>

Subject:  The Hollywood Center Project Draft EIR Comment Period

Attachments:  HUNC_Letter_HCP.pdf    
 

Please see the attached letter from HUNC regarding the comment period for the Hollywood Center Project DEIR.

All the best,
George Skarpelos
President
Hollywood United Neighborhood Council



OFFICERS:  

 

BOARD MEMBERS:  

PRESIDENT George Skarpelos Brandi D’Amore Coyote Shivers    

VICE-PRESIDENT Tom Meredith Fouzia Burfield Ryan Snyder 

TREASURER  Adam Miller Sheila Irani            Susan Swan 

SECRETARY Erin Penner Margaret Marmolejo Matt Wait                

  Adam Miller         Jim Van Dusen   

  Jeff Ramberg Julia Eschenasy   

  Luis Saldivar  

HOLLYWOOD UNITED NEIGHBORHOOD COUNCIL 
Certified Neighborhood Council #52 

P.O. Box 3272, Los Angeles, CA 90078 

Email:info@myhunc.com 
 

April 20, 2020 
 
Councilmember Mitch O’Farrell 
Councilmember David Ryu 
Vincent P. Bertoni, AICP 
Mindy Nguyen 

Sent Via E-Mail 

Re: Hollywood Center Project Draft Environmental Impact Report (EIR) 

To Whom it May Concern: 

This letter is in response to the release of the Hollywood Center Project Draft Environmental Impact 
Report (EIR) that was made on April 16, 2020. 

We respectfully ask that the comment period be extended to 90 days in light of the emergency shelter in 
place orders that are in effect until May 15. We understand the comment period for a Draft EIR is normally 
45 days. However, we are in living in unprecedented times, and Neighborhood Councils are severely 
hampered from effectively gathering public input during the current pandemic.  

A project of this scale will impact the extended community beyond Council Districts 13 and 4. Greater Los 
Angeles will be affected due to the development’s proximity to crucial city transportation routes and the 
Hollywood Earthquake Fault Line. In addition, there are a myriad of other impacts that deserve a clear 
and transparent process which allows the community to weigh in on this matter. We hope you can 
accommodate the community during this limited times of public interaction. 

Very truly yours, 

George Skarpelos* Jim Van Dusen*  

President  Chair, Planning and Land Use Management Committee 

*signed electronically 
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